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Minutes 
City of Coatesville  
Council Chambers, 1 City Hall Place, Coatesville, PA 
Monday December 5, 2022 -Preliminary Budget Public Hearing 

 
Council Present: President Lavender Norris, Vice President Carmen Green, C. Arvilla Hunt, 

Charrisse Allen, Mr. Donald Folks 
Council Absent:  Ms. Khadijah Al Amin, Edward Simpson     
Staff Present James Logan, City Manager; Richard Troutman, Finance Director and Ruthann 

Mowday, Recording Secretary.   
 
President Lavender-Norris opened the Public Hearing at 7:13 pm.   
 
President Lavender-Norris asked if there are any citizens comments at this time.   
 
President Lavender-Norris stated as it appears, there's no expressions of citizens views on the budget 
if Council doesn't have any further questions or comment I would like to entertain a motion to close 
the hearing but first again if it doesn't have any further comment. 
 
Vice President Green made a motion to close the hearing at 7:16 pm; Mr. Folks seconded the motion.   
Motion passed 5-0. 
 
President Lavender-Norris thanked everyone for attending the hearing.  Thank you to all have a 
blessed evening. Be safe and God willing. I'll see you on Monday. Good night.  
 


